
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

INVITATION TO COMMUNITY OUTREACH MEETINGS 

 

The National Advisory Committee on Constitutional Reform (NACCR) is hosting a series of 
Community Outreach meetings in communities across Trinidad & Tobago to hear the thoughts 
of our citizens on constitutional reform. Consultations begin with our first three sessions to be 
held at: 

Sangre Grande 
Tuesday 2nd April, 2024 at 6:00 P.M. 
Sangre Grande Civic Centre, Foster Road, Sangre Grande 
Facilitator: Dr Hamid Ghany 
 
Point Fortin 
Wednesday 3rd April, 2024 at 6:00 P.M. 
Point Fortin Borough Corporation Auditorium, 26-30 George Road, Mahaica, Point Fortin 
Facilitator: Dr Hamid Ghany 
 
Port of Spain/Diego Martin 
Friday 5th April, 2024 at 6:00 P.M. 
City Hall Auditorium, Knox Street, Port of Spain 
Facilitator: Wendell Constantine 
 

The NACCR was established to engage and consult with citizens to get their views and 
recommendations on constitutional reform and to develop the Terms of Reference for a National 
Dialogue on Constitutional Reform to be held in June 2024. Citizens' views and recommendations 
will be compiled into a working document for the national dialogue and, as such, it is vital that 
we hear from you, the people of Trinidad and Tobago. 

Citizens in the Sangre Grande, Point Fortin and Port of Spain/Diego Martin areas are invited to 
join us on the 2nd, 3rd and 5th of April, 2024 (respectively) at 6:00 P.M., as the Committee will be 
in attendance at each session to engage with you, face-to-face, to get your thoughts and 
recommendations for how we can shape a Constitution that represents the people's aspirations 
and how they want to be governed. 

Constitutional Reform is your Future, your Constitution, your Voice. 


